[image: image1.png].com
i On e T Towch





Reilly ‘surprised’ at large response to district survey

By James V. Franco The Record

February 6, 2012

Assemblyman Bob Reilly, D-Colonie, said he was surprised at the large number of responses he got from his 2012 legislative survey he sent to constituents of the 109th District.

“It’s my job to make sure our community’s voice is heard in Albany, and knowing where our families stand on these important issues is a great way to do that,” Reilly said. "I was really surprised at the large number of responses and the amount of commentary added to the survey by respondents. It shows that people are engaged in their government and care about the issues that must be addressed by their elected representatives.”

Some 2,000 people mailed in their responses. The results are:

77 percent of the respondents approve of Gov. Andrew Cuomo’s economic development councils while 23 disapprove. 

47 percent support the occupy movement while 53 percent said they do not 

Just 15 percent said SUNY should focus primarily on research and development while 85 percent said it should not. 

67 percent said SUNY should focus primarily on undergraduate studies while 33 percent said it should not. 

Three quarters of the respondents are in favor of the 2 percent property tax cap while 25 percent do not. 

63 percent support state investment in nanotechnology companies like SEMATECH and GlobalFoundries while 37 percent do not. 

43 percent support hydrofracking while 57 percent do not. 

Half of the respondents feel pension and benefits should be reduced for public employees while half to not. 

67 percent think independent redistricting is important while 33 percent do not. 

75 percent support a 3 percent tax increase for those making over $1 million while 25 percent said they do not. 

85 percent support green technologies and alternative fuels while 15 percent do not. 

50 percent think funding for schools should be increased while 50 percent do not 
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